
Westchester Corvette Club 

         February 04, 2025 meeting minutes 

                

Attendees, V Camporeale, Rich Morgante, Joe Covais, Bob Giglio, Peter LoPresti, Don Baisley, Rick 
Suarez, Dennis P. Pennino, Nick Cavaluzzi, Rich Sarcone, Art Templeton, Eduardo Condura, Dennis 
Tedesco, Anthony DeGrandi, Ephram Bosgang, Frank Suppa, Joe Suppa 

Rich Sarcone called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. The minutes from the previous meeting were read. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Treasurers Report:  Rich Morgante reported the latest balance of $1,329.25 

Spring Car Show: May 4 at the Auto Center.  Dennis P. has completed the draft flyer. Mt. Kisco 
A&S pork store is our primary food vendor for the show. Art Templeton stated we have all the 
contents for goodie bags and Rich Morgante said we have a sufficient supply of bags. Discussion 
ensued regarding the time trophies should be distributed. 2PM was the suggested time, however, it 
was stated some vendors wanting the show to go longer.  No resolution was made. 

Carlyle Car Show: Joe Covis reported, of the 25 show passes only one was left available. 

Cruise events for 2025: Dennis Tedesco reported, April 27 C1 run, May 18 How Caverns (2.5- 
hour ride).  Back To The Beach June 13th to June 16th.  Picnic, Reis Park, Saturday July 19th.  
Chicken Run August 9th, Fall Foliage October 13th. Dennis T. will follow up with a formal list sent 
to all members. 
 
CC 60th anniversary: Dennis Tedesco is making preparations for this milestone year in the clubs 
history.  October 17th has been set for the festivities to be held at the Somers National Golf Club 
catering hall. Dennis proposed to have dash plaques made up to commemorate the event that can be 
given out at the car shows.  Rich asked for a motion to move forward, Don Baisley motioned and 
Rich Morgante second. 
 
New Business: Rich Sarcone proposed we have a fall car show all were in favor.  A date of 
September 28th was proposed with a rain date of October 5th.  All agreed.  
 
Don Baisley suggested we advertise our car shows in the Connecticut Cruise News.   
 
Since there was no further business, the meeting closed at 6:39PM. 

Our next meeting scheduled is March 04, at 6:00pm Curry Chevrolet, Central Avenue, Scarsdale, 
NY. 

 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


